
 

 

VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 

25th October to 2nd November, 2010 

 
 
Vigilance awareness week was observed from 25th October to 2nd November, 2010 at 

Institute of Wood Science and Technology, Bangalore.  On 25th October, 2010 pledge 

was taken by all the employees of IWST, Bangalore.  The message of the President of 

India was conveyed to the staff. On 27th October, 2010 elocution competition was 

conducted on the topics “Is corruption deep rooted in us. On 28th October 2010 

poster presentation was conducted on the topic “ A vigilant and public friendly 

Government Office”  staff of IWST and research scholars participated the elocution 

and poster presentation competition. 

 

On 2nd November, 2010 Hon’ble Justice N. Santosh Hegde, Lokayukta of Karnataka 

state was invited as chief guest for the valedictory function and he addressed the 

staff of IWST, Bangalore.  He highlighted the importance of common people and 

their role in evading corruption from the society.  He was of the opinion that a 

Society can be developed only when its leaders are honest and dedicated to the 

service of the people. Shri S.C. Joshi, IFS Director, IWST expressed significance of the 

vigilance awareness.  The Director welcomes the Hon’ble Justice N. Santosh Hegde 

by presenting two sandal saplings. Dr. M. Murugesan, IFS, Vigilance Officer has 

given brief about the vigilance related activities at the Institute and details of the 

programme conducted during the vigilance awareness week.  Dr. Pankaj Kumar 

Aggarwal, Scientist-E delivered the vote of thanks. 



 

 
 

Hon’ble Justice N Santosh Hegde , Lokayukta of Karnataka state  addressing  the  

staff of IWST during valedictory function of vigilance awareness week. 

 

 
 

Shri. S.C. Joshi, IFS, Director, IWST, welcoming the chief guest Hon’ble Justice 

N Santosh Hegde, Lokayukta of Karnataka state by presenting two sandal saplings 


